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MANATEE COUNTY
FLORIDA

July 17, 2012

To: Interested Respondents

Re: Request For Proposal #12-0778DC
Third Party Administration for Medical Billing Services

In accordance with the Request For Proposals, Article A.11 Reserved Rights, the County is
rejecting all submittals in response to the referenced services due to a review by the County
Community Services Department staff that the procurement of software for the indigent medical
billing for in-house staff operations will be more cost effective than an out-sourced contract.

Unfortunately circumstances have ended this process, but we appreciate your patience and the
time and effort you have expended with this Request For Proposal.

Cordially,

S ()

Deborah Carey-Reed, CPPB
Contracts Negotiator

Financial Management Department * Purchasing Division
1112 Manatee Avenue West, Suite 803, Bradenton, FL 34205
deborah.carey-reed@mymanatee.org* PHONE: 941.749-3074 * FAX: 941.749-3034
WEB: www.mymanatee.org
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